
De Heus wins Dutch Polish Business Award 2011 

 

On November 30 feed provider De Heus Sp. z o.o. has won the Dutch Polish Business Award 

2011. On behalf of the company, Mr. Max van der Kwaak, CFO of De Heus Group, received 

the award from Mrs. Beata Stelmach, Undersecretary of State of the Polish Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs. The jury of the DPBA decided to hand out the Economic Value Contributor 

Award to Otto workforce. Dimar Polska won the Incentive Award, which is also a part of the 

Dutch Polish Business Award.  

  

The Dutch Polish Business Award (DPBA) is a joint initiative of the Dutch - Polish Center for 

Trade (NPCH) and the Netherlands - Polish Chamber of Commerce. By handing out the prize, 

both organisations aim to positively highlight and stimulate  the economic relations between 

the Netherlands and Poland.  
 


